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I would urge the NSW Government to reverse the decision of the sale of the Milperra University 
Campus. 
This is a purpose built educational facility and it would be a huge mistake to bull-doze these 
building down in order to build houses. 
Surely this campus should be used for the specifically designed educational facilities it was 
originally built for. 
It is a beautiful space with numerous advanced trees and in this debate about climate change the 
destruction of relatively new buildings being bull-dozed down only to be replaced with more 
concrete, bricks and less trees. 
I urge you to reconsider the decision to sell off this piece of infrastructure. Sometimes it's just 
plain wrong for the Government to make money this way. There are plenty of other spaces 
Mirvac can purchase to build their houses. 
Furthermore, the traffic around Milperra and Henry Lawson Drive is horrendous and with extra 
cars coming out of the proposed site they will further clog this busy road. 
Please think about this decision. Bring back the students to Milperra. I'm sure if you did a survey 
they would rather attend the Milperra Campus then the high-rise complex in Bankstown where 
there is no parking. 
Thank you for your consideration. 


